

TU Berlin | Sekr. INT WS | Straße des 17. Juni 135 | 10623 Berlin

Invitation to the President's Reception for International Visiting Scholars

Dear Visiting scholars, Dear Professors,

While this year continues to present us with extraordinary circumstances, President Thomsen and Vice President Ittel would like to again welcome international visiting scholars to TU Berlin and thank our professors hosting them.

This year, the Reception for Visiting Scholars will be held fully online for the first time. The program will feature presentations about research, work, and life at TU Berlin from various institutions and units at the University. Breakout sessions between these presentations offer attendees an opportunity to personally meet and discuss with others despite the digital format.

The digital format also provides us with new possibilities: All presentations will be made available in a course on ISIS, the University's teaching and learning platform. Participants can use the forums, polls, and feedback options available there to actively take part before, during, and after the live event and share about their time at TU Berlin.

You must have a TU account to register for the course. If you currently do not have a TU account, your host academic chair and ZECM can assist you with this. You also require a password to enroll in the course, which you will receive after registering for the event.

For more information and registration, please visit our website: https://www.tu-berlin.de/?id=216926

We look forward to welcoming you! Kind regards,

Your team in International Scientific Cooperation

Der Präsident The President

Internationales
Department of International Affairs

Internationale Wissenschaftskooperationen

International Scientific Cooperation

Straße des 17. Juni 135 10623 Berlin

Paul Forberger

Raum/Room H2034 Telefon/Fon +49 (0)30 314-23191

forberger@tu-berlin.de Unser Zeichen/Our signature: INT WS 3





